Name of parent/s	guardian:
Name of student	
Dear Families,	
Wow! Wh	at a year it has been so far! As we get close to our end of the year celebration
and celebrating al	the growth our amazing kiddos have made, I would like for you to begin to
think about your i	most important hopes and dreams for your child. I invite you to join this
activity by sharing	g your hopes and dreams. Please take a few minutes to answer these questions:
•	What do you feel is most important for your child in school?
•	In what ways would you like to see your child grow socially?
•	In what ways would you like to see your child grow academically?

At our end of the year celebration and conference on May 14th, we will review your responses together and discuss how we can work towards them in the future! I will also have you add your hopes and dreams to a puzzle piece, which will be displayed in our classroom! If you are unable to attend our conferences, the puzzle piece will be sent home for you to fill out and return to school.

I look forward to talking with you about your goals for your child and your child's progress/plan towards meeting them!

Please send this letter back with your child by May 9th. Thank you!